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On July 23, 2025, New Jersey Governor Phillip Murphy issued Executive Order No. 393 to require all State agencies to
immediately review the One Big Beautiful Bill Act (OBBBA) and provide their recommendations with respect to OBBBA's impact
on their respective agencies by October 1, 2025. The reports will list OBBBA's impact on their budgets, operations, and programs
and provide recommendations to protect the State’s finances and residents from the effects of OBBBA and recommend any
legislative measures that may be taken by the Governor during the current session. By November 15, 2025, the State agencies
will provide their recommendations for non-legislative measures that may be taken to address any adverse impacts of OBBBA.
Any reports, recommendations, or other information submitted pursuant to this Executive Order will be treated as confidential
and not subject to the Open Public Records Act.
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